Allatorvostudomdnyi Egyetem

Informatikai és Biztonsdgi Igazgatosdg
/ Biztonsdgszervezési Osztdly

Dear Pet keepers,

The Hungarian government declared state of emergency on
12 March 2020 due to the COVID19 epidemic and introduced
regulations. In order to keep these regulations, we require
the following security measures to be kept when visiting the
Small Animal Clinic of the University of Veterinary Medicine:

Move behind the security cordons!

Only one person at a time can be at the patient
reception for registration.

After registration, please, wait outside the clinic.
Please, stay 1-1.5 meters away from each other and
from the patients.

Please, wait patiently after registration until you are
called in to the consulting room.

Please, do not move further from the area marked out
(e.g. Do not take a walk in the park!)

Visiting sick animals at the Clinic is FORBIDDEN as from
today, 17 March 2020!

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation!

University of Veterinary Medicine



